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Barbara D’Aquila Named a Recipient of the University of
Minnesota Alumni Association’s 2024 Alumni Service Award

News

1.09.25


Announced by the University of Minnesota Alumni Association, Barbara D’Aquila is a recipient of the

Association’s 2024 Alumni Service Award due to her extensive volunteer work with the University of

Minnesota Law School. Since graduating, she has been one of the Law School’s most dedicated and

most generous supporters.

Barbara played a key role in the launch of the Law School’s alumnae group, which is dedicated to

advancing and supporting women in the legal profession, of which she is the current Co-chair.

Read more on the University of Minnesota Alumni Association website.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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